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November 8, 2021

Dear Parents, Students, Faculty, and Staff,

Given that school families may now be planning travel during the Thanksgiving break, 

we would like to share with you some important information regarding the protocol to 

be followed. The TRAVEL form attached is used for all persons, adults and students, for 

international travel or for travel outside Florida but within the US.  

TRAVEL WITHIN USA

If an employee or student (UNVACCINATED) is planning on traveling outside Florida, 

but within the US., he/she must provide a negative PCR test upon returning to school on 

Monday, November 29th. This test must not be done before Friday, November 26th. 

FULLY VACCINATED employees or students do not need to quarantine upon return 

and no testing is required.

INTERNATIONAL TRAVEL

If an employee or student (UNVACCINATED) is returning from international travel, 

he/she must quarantine for at least (7) full days (not including the day of travel) once 

returned to the US., followed by PCR testing, not antigen, and must remain quarantine 

until negative test results are received. FULLY VACCINATED employees or students 

returning from international travel do not need to quarantine. However, a PCR test is 

required within 3-5 days after return to US. Results of this PCR test are to be reported 

to the school.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

May God bless you always,

Carmen J. Alfonso

Principal

http://www.stmacs.org/

